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Town of Stratton
 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

March 11, 2019 
 

Present: Selectmen: Al Dupell – Chair, Larry Bills, Greg Marcucci, Chris Liller and Kevin Robinson; 

and Clerk – Kent Young. 
 

Al Dupell called the meeting to order at 7:30pm.  Orders were reviewed and signed. 
 

Modifications:  No modifications. 
 

Road Crew Issues:  FLEET Permits: The Board reviewed and approved FLEET permits submitted by 

United Natural Foods, Inc., Renaud Bros., Inc., Valley Crane Services, Inc. and David Chaves 

Excavating, Inc.  Al Dupell signed the permits and the Clerk will issue them.  Transfer Station:  Scott 

Marquis will return to work as per doctor’s permission, on March 18, 2019.  Gerrard Cloutier will cover 

the position until that date and has agreed to be available whenever necessary following that time. 

 

Town Meeting Minutes:  The Board reviewed the March 5, 2019 Town Meeting Minutes – all concurred 

and signed the minutes. 
 

Minutes: Greg Marcucci moved to approve the Selectmen’s Minutes of February 25, 2019 and the 

Organizational Meeting minutes of March 5, 2019.  Larry Bills seconded.  All concurred - the minutes 

were approved. 
 

Local Hazard Mitigation Plan:  The Selectmen reviewed the FEMA approved plan developed by the 

Town with help from the Windham Regional Commission.  Chris Liller so moved.  Larry Bills seconded 

– all concurred.  This is effective for five years. 
 

Adjourn: Chris Liller motioned to adjourn at 8:00pm.  Greg Marcucci seconded.  All were in favor and 

the meeting adjourned. 
 

Minutes by: 

David Kent Young 


